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05/09/2024

MR Arthur MORELAND
27 Lowanna ST
BELROSE NSW 2085

RE: Mod2024/0473 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

Reduced number of loading docks and increase in number of shops will probably affect both
the businesses and surrounding streets making the area unsafe for pedestrians and vehicles
using Lockwood Ave., Glen St. and Glenrose Pl. It will probably have an effect on pedestrian
crossings also.




